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LFD kits will be issued this week so that your child/children can test at least
twice a week over the holidays. Students can also obtain an LFD kit from Student
Services. Please could you ensure that one test is reserved for Monday 3 January
prior to returning to school on Tuesday 4 January. 
Have a good christmas break and a happy new year.

In school lateral flow
device (LFD) testing
availability 4 to 7 January
We are pleased to offer your child a lateral flow test during the first school week
back from Tuesday 4 until Friday 7 January. To give consent for this to happen, we
ask that parents/carers click here or use the link below to fill in the necessary
details required. 
https://forms.office.com/r/WkZH8Ck16r

Regards
Mr Erwin
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by Miss Sothmann, Head of YEAR 9



We wish you






